
Special Meeting 

April 23, 2025 

The Maysville Board of Aldermen met in special session on Wednesday, April 23, 

2025 at 10:00 am to met with Engineering Staff to discuss the waste water/storm 

sewer results. 

The meeting was informal with the following board members present: Mayor 

Pearl, Aldermen Larry Zieber, Darrell Conley and Clint Sollars. 

Also present were Bryan Ford, Matt Twaddle, and Pat Fisher Johnson. 

Byran and Matt reviewed their plans and discussed problem areas. 

The City will need to smoke test and camera the lines within the system. 

The Board asked for a few more changes to the documents before we send to 

DNR. 

The plans should be ready to review on the May 12" meeting. 

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned.


